
Re: June 8th Joint meeting agenda

14 messages

Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 9:31 AM

To: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Good morning all,

We have a joint meeting scheduled for June 8th at 7 pm with the Board and committee chairs. I know you don't have a chair yet, but would one of you attend as a representative of the committee? I promise not to twist your arm to chair! If everyone would please reply yes or no.

Thank you!

Roberta

Chuck Spelman <maj04asa@outlook.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 9:52 AM

To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>, Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Roberta,

I think most of the committee needs to be there. From what I read security is a major concern. The general population wants what right but what's in it for me is creating in!

Chuck Spelman
USA Ret

Get [Outlook for iOS](#)

From: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>**Sent:** Wednesday, June 2, 2021 9:31:30 AM**To:** Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>; Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>; Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>; Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>; Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>; Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>; Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>; Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>; Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>**Subject:** Re: June 8th Joint meeting agenda

[Quoted text hidden]

Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 12:15 PM

To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>

Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Mark Haut

<markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Mark Haut and I will co-chair the Safety and Security Committee and attend the meeting. If any of you have information you would like us to report, please let us know.

Jane Sessler
[Quoted text hidden]

Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com> Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 1:50 PM
To: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>
Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Thank you Jane and Mark!

Roberta
[Quoted text hidden]

Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com> Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 1:51 PM
To: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>
Cc: Pat Zlotin <president@7lakeswest.com>

Here is the information for the meeting Tuesday.

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Pat Zlotin** <president@7lakeswest.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 9:09 AM
Subject: June 8th Joint meeting agenda
To: Nancy Workman <chair-amenities@7lakeswest.com>, Joe Easley <chair-arc@7lakeswest.com>, Yvonne Merrill <chair-comms@7lakeswest.com>, Jack LATTIN <jillattin1@prodigy.net>, Yvonne Merrill <merrillward@gmail.com>, Dan Lambert <chair-dam@7lakeswest.com>, Shannon Stites <chair-events@7lakeswest.com>, Richard Benjamin <chair-finance@7lakeswest.com>, Don Smith <donbsmith@gmail.com>, Chair IT Committee <chair-it@7lakeswest.com>, Shane Flint <chair-infrastructure@7lakeswest.com>, Dale Shepherd <DShepherd@bbandt.com>, Chris Mace <chair-lake@7lakeswest.com>, Cathie Koppenhoefer <chair-ls@7lakeswest.com>, Andrew de la Rocha <chair-legal@7lakeswest.com>, Todd Camplin <todd.camplin@gmail.com>
CC: SLWLA Board <Board@7lakeswest.com>

I look forward to seeing all of you at the upcoming meeting. The agenda is attached.


Due to the potential to have a long meeting, I would like you to keep in mind the following quote from Mark Twain "I didn't have time to write you a short letter, so I wrote you a long one." when you are preparing your remarks.

I would like you to consider the attached proposal as a way to better understand motions presented to the Board.

Light refreshments will be available.

--
Pat Zlotin
President, SLWLA

2 attachments

 **Joint Meeting Agenda.docx**
15K

 **SLWLA Project Template.docx**
16K

Pat Zlotin <president@7lakeswest.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 2:05 PM

To: Nancy Workman <chair-amenities@7lakeswest.com>, Joe Easley <chair-arc@7lakeswest.com>, Yvonne Merrill <chair-comms@7lakeswest.com>, Jack LATTIN <jllattin1@prodigy.net>, Yvonne Merrill <merrillward@gmail.com>, Dan Lambert <chair-dam@7lakeswest.com>, Shannon Stites <chair-events@7lakeswest.com>, Richard Benjamin <chair-finance@7lakeswest.com>, Don Smith <donbsmith@gmail.com>, Chair IT Committee <chair-it@7lakeswest.com>, Shane Flint <chair-infrastructure@7lakeswest.com>, Dale Shepherd <DShepherd@bbandt.com>, Chris Mace <chair-lake@7lakeswest.com>, Cathie Koppenhoefer <chair-ls@7lakeswest.com>, Andrew de la Rocha <chair-legal@7lakeswest.com>, Todd Camplin <todd.camplin@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>

I guess my subtle quote from Mark Twain may have been too subtle -- we have a large number of committees, so I would request each committee try to describe their role, goals and objectives in 5 minutes or less (perhaps a prize for the briefest synthesis ?!) as we all know that meetings can run too long. Please feel free to bring a handout if necessary to supplement your remarks.

On Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 9:09 AM Pat Zlotin <president@7lakeswest.com> wrote:

I look forward to seeing all of you at the upcoming meeting. The agenda is attached.

Due to the potential to have a long meeting, I would like you to keep in mind the following quote from Mark Twain "I didn't have time to write you a short letter, so I wrote you a long one." when you are preparing your remarks.

I would like you to consider the attached proposal as a way to better understand motions presented to the Board.

Light refreshments will be available.

--

Pat Zlotin
President, SLWLA

[Quoted text hidden]

Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 2:34 PM

To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>

Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Roberta I will be out of town
Ed

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 2, 2021, at 9:31 AM, Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

vincentprice@nc.rr.com <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 3:31 PM

To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>, Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>

I will be out of town on that day.

Vince

From: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>; Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>; Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>; Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>; Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>; Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>; Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>; Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>; Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

vincentprice@nc.rr.com <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 3:33 PM

To: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>

Jane and Mark, thank you for taking on the co-chair position.

An update:

The contract for the Visitor Management System has been signed with TekWave. We were able to work in the License Plate Recognition (LPR) to automatically put the plate number on the printed pass!! The first meeting to prepare for implementation has been scheduled for Tuesday June 15th at 10AM. I think it would be good if both of you can attend. Barry Zlotin and I plan on attending.

Vince

From: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 12:15 PM

To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>

Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>; Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>; Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>; Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>; Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>; Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>; Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>; Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Subject: Re: June 8th Joint meeting agenda

Mark Haut and I will co-chair the Safety and Security Committee and attend the meeting. If any of you have information you would like us to report, please let us know.

Jane Sessler

[Quoted text hidden]

Timothy Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 3:38 PM
To: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>
Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>

Thanks Jane and Mark! Let me know if you want me to be the liaison with MCSO and schedule officers on side jobs within the community.
Tim

Get [Outlook for iOS](#)

From: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 12:15:02 PM
To: Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com>
Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>; Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>; Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>; Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>; Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>; Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>; Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>; Vincent Price <vincentprice@nc.rr.com>
Subject: Re: June 8th Joint meeting agenda

[Quoted text hidden]

Roberta Maness <Director1@7lakeswest.com> Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 3:52 PM
To: vincentprice@nc.rr.com
Cc: Barry Blasko <bblasko@nc.rr.com>, Barry Zlotin <brzlotin@outlook.com>, Chris Sikes <chrisasikes@gmail.com>, Chuck Spelman <maj03@earthlink.net>, Edward Cockman <elc1944@icloud.com>, Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>, Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>, Tim Wenzel <twenzel10@gmail.com>

Thanks everyone. Jane and Mark have agreed to be co-chairs!
Tim - I have contacted MCSO about the deputies. North and South side have also contracted with them and I wanted to go ahead and get them scheduled.

Roberta

[Quoted text hidden]

Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com> Fri, Jun 4, 2021 at 3:26 PM
To: Pat Zlotin <president@7lakeswest.com>

I received this email but there was no attachment regarding "I would like you to consider the attached proposal as a way to better understand motions presented to the Board." Please advise.
Jane Sessler

[Quoted text hidden]

Pat Zlotin <president@7lakeswest.com> Fri, Jun 4, 2021 at 5:38 PM
To: Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>

Here is the attachment

[Quoted text hidden]



SLWLA Project Template.docx

16K

Jane Sessler <janesessler@gmail.com>
To: Mark Haut <markhaut@roadrunner.com>

Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 3:32 PM

[Quoted text hidden]

2 attachments



Joint Meeting Agenda.docx

15K



SLWLA Project Template.docx

16K